
Welcome back to another half term! As
we head into the busy lead-up to
Christmas, we’re excited for all the
wonderful events coming up. We’ve had a
fantastic start with the long-awaited
playground markings now completed in
the Key Stage 2 area. Thank you for
supporting the events organised by the
Friends of Highfields—projects like this
wouldn’t be possible without your help!

The Friends of Highfields team will also be
available during Parents' Evening on
Tuesday and Wednesday. If you're
interested in learning more about how
you can get involved, this is a great
chance to connect with them.

Class w/c %

Reception 94%

Year 1 97.9%

Year 2 99.2%

Year 3 97.1%

Year 4 95.6%

Year 5 100%

Year 6 94.8%
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Upcoming Events

15th January - deadline for primary
school applications
12th and 13th November - Parent
Consultations
12th November - Odd Socks Day
12th November - Y6 visit to Cosford
19th November - FOHS meeting

Attendance

Attendance
overall 96.5%


